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RESIGNATION OF NON-EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

 

GetSwift Limited (ASX:GSW) (‘GetSwift’ or the ‘Company’) wishes to advise that the 

Company has received notice of resignation as a Director of the Company from Ms Nevash 

Pillay. 

 

While Ms Pillay’s time with the Company was relatively brief, it was during a challenging 

period.  The Board would like to thank Ms Pillay for her contribution to the Company, and we 

wish her every success in her future endeavours.   

 
 

---ENDS--- 
 
 
 
 
Further Information:   
 
Media enquiries: media@getswift.co 
 
Investor enquiries: investors@getswift.co  
 
About GetSwift Limited 
Technology to Optimise Global Delivery Logistics 

 

GetSwift Limited is a global technology company listed on the Australian Securities 

Exchange, with offices in New York, Sydney and Melbourne, Australia. 

 

Offering a best in class software-as-a-service solution (SaaS), GetSwift’s proprietary 

technology and its unique and powerful algorithm supports a user-friendly interface. 

Designed for use across any industry and in any country, GetSwift streamlines an 

organisation’s logistics, optimising delivery routes, automating the delivery dispatch process 

and providing real-time tracking alerts for both the sender and the receiver, via mobile 

devices. 

 

GetSwift’s platform optimises its client’s delivery business, minimising costs, increasing 

sales and improving customer satisfaction. Offering its customers scalability, stability, 

security and sustainability, GetSwift’s offering is revolutionising the logistics business and 

has been utilised by clients in 70+ Verticals, and 70+ countries. 
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